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Dates to Remember  
 
Mon 4th Sept 2018 
School Closed 
(Staff development day) 
 
Tues 5th Sept 2018 
School Closed 
(Staff development day) 
 
Fri 16th Nov 2018 
School Closed 
(Staff development day) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  Eleanor Smith School  
Year R to Year 7 
North Street, Plaistow, E13 9HN 
Tel: 020 8471 0018 
Fax: 020 8472 1388 
Email: info@eleanorsmith.newham.sch.uk  

Year 8 to Year 11 
90a Lawson Close, London, E16 3LU 
Tel: 020 7511 3222  
Fax: 020 7473 4755 
Email:officeks3@eleanorsmith.newham.sch.uk 

 www.eleanorsmith.newham.sch.uk  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Eleanor Smith School would like to say a big thankyou 

and goodbye to Mr. May, Ms. Smith, Ms. Donovan, Ms. 

Obeng-Atakora, Mrs. Manzoor, Ms. Hussain, Ruth 

Pierce and Ellis Richardson who will be leaving us for 

new beginnings 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ITôS A BOY! 
 

Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Teeling on the birth of their baby 

boy. 

Our Values  

±ƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ    hǇǝƳƛǎƳ    LƴǘŜƎǊƛǘȅ    /ƻǳǊŀƎŜ    9ǉǳƛǘȅ                  
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Pupil of the Term 

Term 6 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WELL DONE! To Joe Jestico ï Aylwin for 100% Attendance for  the whole school year 
2017/2018 

 

Term 6 

100% Attendance: 
 

Micah Mejabi Elue  Isaiah Oladehinde   Adam Remmache  Jayden Hamilton  
Ramiah James  Joe Jestioco-Aylwin   Billy Malpass   Billy Adams  

Jonathan Cruz  
 

 

Also a special mention for the following pupils: 
 

Hamza Ahmed ð Improved attendance  
Antowone Carnagie ð Excellent attendance (but not good enough for whole year or term)  

Terry lee ð hart Improved  
Emma Ludlow ð Improved 

Tyler Orpin ð Improved Punctuality  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil of the year 
North Street 

 
Ramiah James 

Juniper class = Joe J 

Maple class =  Harley C 

Chestnut class =  Carl 

Ash class =  

Oak class =  Connor 

Elm class =  Charlie W 

 

Student of the year 
Lawson Close 

 
Hasnain Ali 
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 Maple Class News 
It has been a very fun term . In English we have created a class book and as a 
class written two chapters. We have been camping and enjoyed a fun day out 
in Southend. This year has been a great year in Maple, unfortunately Ms 
Obeng is leaving . We wish her all the best in the future! Enjoy your summer 
holidays everyone!!! 

 Ash Class News 
This term in Ash class, the children have been working hard to earn trips to 
Camp and Southend which were both a success. In English, the class have 
been enjoying reading the Ottoline series of mystery novels. We have been 
developing our writing of different types of sentences to interest the reader and 
are writing our own Ottoline mystery sequels. We have been working hard in 
maths looking at fractions as well as shapes and lines. Come and ask us about 
perpendicular, horizontal, vertical and parallel lines! 
We have enjoyed learning about different jobs during Geography and thinking 
about what jobs we would like to do when we are older. Come and look at our 
Geography wall to find out more! 
With everything we have been working on, the end to the year seems to 
have come around quickly! In our Thrive sessions we have been thinking about 
the changes for next year and reflecting on the year that has been. We look 
forward to another action-packed year at Eleanor Smith school in 2018-2019. 

  
Juniper Class News 
It has been a very fun term . In English we have created a class book and as a 
class written two chapters. We have been camping and enjoyed a fun day out 
in Southend. This year has been a great year in Maple, unfortunately Ms 
Obeng is leaving . We wish her all the best in the future! Enjoy your summer 
holidays everyone!!! 

 

 

 Elm Class News 
As Elm class is the oldest group in the school they will be leaving North Street 
site and moving onto new ventures. We say goodbye to Ibrahim,   Terrell, 
Ryan, Tommy, Zidane and Zander and wish them every success in all that they 
do. They will be at our Lawson Close site from September and are waiting in 
anticipation for the new building, which will be ready to move into around April 
2019. Some of our pupils will not be returning in           September as they have 
successfully secured full time placements in a mainstream school, so a special 
shout out to Ramiah and Charlie W,     wishing you both good luck in your new 
ventures. Based on achievements and progress across the course of the year, 
Charlie W has been voted pupil of the term and has been nominated for pupil of 
the year. Ramiah has been voted pupil of the year and was awarded the    
prestigious trophy in the end of year assembly, in the presence of his peers, 
family and friends. Both Mrs Williamson and Mr Demetriou would like to wish all 
the pupils in Elm class every success in the future.  It has been a journey of 
development and    discovery for all of us and we are proud of each and every 
pupilôs     achievements since their time with us. Believe in yourselves and you 
can achieve whatever you desire. Mr Demetriou and Mrs Williamson  
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Bear Grylls Class News 
Jonathan Cruz, Emma Ludlow and Billy Adams for winning Jack Petchey 
this year. Emma Ludlow completed and was voted by staff and pupils at the 
fire station for the fire award to attend the celebration in August. Hasnian for 
being an amazing at his work experience all year! Emma was fundraising at 
the school fete and in her own time to raise    money for Richard House  
All of Bear Grylls want to wish Mrs Teeling a happy summer with her new 
Baby Boy  

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Luther King Class News 
Well done Antowone Carnagie for getting through to the next round in the 
table tennis London Youth Games challenge. Hopefully his new table tennis 
bat donated by the tutor team will help him get further in the future. Well 
done Tyrese Liverpool for trying hard to attend the new build on work      
experience. All the site team said that whilst you were there you did a good 
job. Terry Lee Hart is keen to help other students fix their push bikes and he 

has been helping Mr Jones with the mini-bus check list.  

 

 

 

 

 

Nelson Mandela Class News 
Our group and one year nine student had a successful trip to the         
Whitechapel Gallery on the 12

th
 of July 2018. It was good to see everyone 

enjoying the art and each other in a public setting.  A great trip out for all. 
The Summer fete was a place where both Mason and Tyler made their mark 
with Tylerôs Slime selling out and Masonôs shortbread biscuits going down a 
treat.  Well done to both of them for their hard work.  Also a huge thank you 
to Jaiheem Francisô mother for all her hard work in preparing and cooking 
food for the BBQ stall. It was the biggest fund raiser of the fete! Thanks to 
Muhammadôs mum for her efforts in selling the baked goods at the end of 
the fete. They will be missed. We wish Muhammad all the best in the next 
chapter of his life journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob Marley Class News 
Jonathan Cruz, Billy Adams for winning Jack Petchey this year. Last month 

Jonathan Cruz attended work experience where he worked as an usher for 

the world film festival in Barking. Jonathan Cruz Year 9 from Eleanor Smith 

School, participated as part of his work experience programme with an    

established UK media production company, Bluebird Pictures. The World 

Cinema Film Festival is a celebration of the many different cultures in    

Barking and Dagenham through film.  

Jonathanôs role as an usher involved supporting live screenings of short 
films celebrating diversity and culture as well as leading/contributing in Q&A 
sessions with directors, scriptwriters, producers, etc. Jonathan also showed 
off he networking skills through liaising with local press to promote this event 
and to highlight the importance of media and film within todayôs youth      
culture. Jonathan was also featured in a BBC Radio London radio interview 
by a journalist that covered the event  
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After our successful launch of Chess Club at the start of this term, we have seen a number of enthusiastic  

players improve their skills in the game. Strategy and competition has definitely increased in the Club. A big 
thank you to both James Mayes and Mr Hare for their mentoring and patience.  It really has been a very enjoy-
able way to start our Monday mornings. 

Chess Club will be running again in the next academic year so please look out for details if you are interested. 

 

This term we have been teaching the pupils how to make Paracord Bracelets with some successful    

outcomes. 

Ms. Lekenby and Mr Hare would like to thank all pupils and staff for their participation throughout the year 


